
CHIEF EXECUTIVE

OFFICER
Full-time position based in Darwin

DUTIES:

l Promote the interests of the members of
the NT Livestock Exporters Assoc

l Liaise with Government, industry and
private interests to enhance all aspects of
livestock exports

l Work collaboratively with Executive
committee of the Association to achieve
agreed strategic, operational and financial
objectives

l Act as public spokesman for the
Association

l Source and distribute market intelligence
to Members

l Conduct the day to day administration of
the Association

QUALIFICATIONS:

l Tertiary qualifications in agriculture,
business or economics, and/or substantial
industry experience

l Ability to represent the Association’s
interests at senior government and political
level

l Excellent communication and presentation
skills

l Capacity to administer the day-to-day
business of the Assoc

An attractive salary package will be
negotiated commensurate with qualifications
and experience.

Please forward written applications in
confidence to:

The Chairman - NTLEA
Email: ceo@ntlea.com.au
GPO Box 3531, Darwin NT 0801

Closing date: Monday, 30th September.
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